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I have been actively managing properties in Minturn’s downtown for about 10 
years. I have 25 years experience in real estate development and operational 
management. I also serve as the president of Historic St Elmo giving me a 
unique perspective on historical preservation.

I have a vested interest in Minturn downtown corridor being successful and would 
love to help facilitate that success.

I am absolutely aware of the time commitment required to serve on this 
board. I am hoping there will be a remote option as I travel extensively 
for work.

I cofounded the Chaffee County Economic Development Corporation, and served as its Chair and Vice Chair for 
many years. It is known across the state as being one of the most successful EDC's in the state. 

I have sat on the board of Historic St Elmo Chalk Creek for almost 15 years. Serving in the past as a Secretary 
and currently as its President. 

I have sat on the board of the Japan American Association with my last term ending about four years ago. 

I am currently the President of The Economic Development Consultancy. I also currently set on the corporate 
board of three different for-profit entities. 

In the past I also sat on the board of the Central Colorado Regional Airport.



My goal in serving on this board would be to create a vibrant and stable 
economic environment in the downtown corridor. I hope that this board 
can help facilitate a partnership with the residents of Minturn and the 
business owners/operators downtown to reach common economic goals, 
while preserving the quaint nature of the town .

It seems to me that in Minturn there is a gigantic disconnect between the 
residents and the business owners/operators.

I have been impressed by the town of Minturn’s staff in their ability to 
communicate with owners and operators. This is not always the case in rural 
Colorado. I think that the town could be useful in the future in helping to 
facilitate dialogue between developers and business owners/operators in 
keeping things reasonable. It seems that there is sometimes a rumor mill that 
gets out of control in Minturn and it can take over reality.


